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Dear Group Insurance Board Members,
While we struggle to find and retain quality teachers in Wisconsin, decent health insurance is a
key piece to that puzzle. Covering AOMs will assist in recruiting and retaining staff. 
In addition, doesn't it serve your bottom line to have people lose weight? Countering obesity
reduces the number of doctor and hospital visits, tests, and medications needed. So, isn't it in
your best interest to cover AOMs?
Sincerely,
Darby Puglielli
teacher, MTI and WEAC member
Madison Metropolitan School District




